From: Jason Fernandez

Sent: Thursday, September 30, 2021 2:59 PM
To: HPD ICRC Commissioners

Subject: BWNA to stay in District 10

*** External Email - Exercise Caution ***
| would like to voice our opposition to the proposed move of records from its current district 10 to district 9 nine.

Separating our neighborhood from all of the adjacent neighborhoods, which include Pemberton and Tarrytown, serves
no purpose other than political gain for select few.

Our interests here align more closely with our immediate neighbors. Adding our numbers to district that includes areas
as far away as Oltorf makes no sense it is simply an example of gerrymandering gone awry.

Jason Fernandez
Bryker Woods resident since 2013

Sent from my iPhone

CAUTION: This email was received at the City of Austin, from an EXTERNAL source. Please use caution when clicking links
or opening attachments. If you believe this to be a malicious and/or phishing email, please forward this email to
cybersecurity@austintexas.gov.





